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P.O.Box 1924, 
Montreal, p.Q. 
April 25, 1932.

Sir Arthur W. Ourrle, G.C.M.G.,K.C.B. 
Principal and Vioe-Chanoellor,
McGill University,
Montreal.

Dear Sir:

In answer to your letter of the 23rd inst., I 
beg to confirm the arrangement made between Major Forbes 
and the cricket committee that the matches with the touring 
Australian team be played on the McGill Ganpus on July 7th, 
8th and 9th.

We are pleased to state we will meet all expenses 
incurred in preparing the field and moving and erecting the 
necessary seating accommodation.

On behalf of the committee in charge of these 
games, I offer you our sincere thanks for your kindness in 
granting us the use of the Ganpus free of rental. I assure 
you this privilege is deeply appreciated.

Yours very truly,

Hon. Secretary-Treasurer
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